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Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Key Stage 2 SATs 2022 

We would like to remind you that the Key Stage Two national tests will take 

place during the week commencing Monday 9th May 2022.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been working very hard in preparation for these tests and we 

are pleased with the effort and progress that they are all making. 

It is important that they continue to apply themselves both at home and at 

school.  You can support us in ensuring that they do a little bit of revision daily for 

at least thirty minutes and ensuring they get to bed at a good time so as to get 

a good night’s rest. 

It is important that every child is present and on time during the SATs week.  

During the test week we will provide a small breakfast free of charge from 8am.  

Please return the form below to confirm that your child will come along.   

Testing can be a very stressful time, so please do your best to calm and 

encourage your child.  It has been a challenging couple of years for this cohort 

and we have put a great deal of support in place to help them prepare. We 

are confident in them and trust that they will rise to the challenge. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any queries or concerns. 

Best wishes, 

The Year Six Team 

 

My child _____________________ will attend SATs Week Breakfast Club. 

Signed:  ___________________________________  Date: ________________________ 
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